
 

  

  
 

 

 

05th February, 2024  

 

To whomsoever it may concern 

 

 

This letter is a recommendation for Mr. Debjyoti Sikdar who has been an intern with 

our organization Child, Rights and You (CRY) from 10th November 2023 to 20th 

December 2023. He has successfully completed Winter Internship at CRY.   

Debjyoti has been an integral part of our winter internship team and actively 

participated in all the tasks. As part of his internship, Debjyoti has raised awareness 

through various activities to support and promote Right to Play and has become a top 

fundraiser by raising 11,499/- funds and reaching out to 66 donors through this 

program.  

We trust that he will remain in touch with CRY and will always be an ardent advocate of 

child rights.  

 

I can assure you that he will be an asset to your university. Thanks for your 

consideration. 

 

We wish him the best of luck for all his future endeavors! 

 

For Child Rights & You (CRY) 

 

(Pallavi Yedekar) 

Sr. Manager, Volunteer Action, CRY 

 

 

 


